
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
I am very grateful that God has helped us through this year (2020) peacefully, and through this disturbing Covid 19 pandemic. I extend 
my appreciation to all friends and team workers who managed to make our Children’s Christmas Day colorful and successful. I thank 
you all for the endless support put into all our ministries. Your supportive hand given to the school, financially, and all sorts of help, have 
made a difference in the lives of our children and the community at large in Buwenge.  
The following activities were done successfully in term two: 
In the beginning of this term, we administered a set of exams to candidates in grade 7 (Primary seven).  For all children who did not 
report for term two due to Covid 19 restrictions, those children received food donations in their respective homes. 

Today December 22, 2020, all our children at Omega School have received their Christmas gifts, new clothing, cookies, a bottle of soda, 
and a bag of Maize Flour (food).  They then marched home extremely happy and ready for their Christmas festivals.   

We tried as much as possible to observe the “Standard Operational Procedures” given by the Ministry of Health. Some of the children, 
since we have large numbers, could not fit in the main hall, they sat on the veranda and they received all services perfectly. We will keep 
praying for you and it is our humble request that you keep praying for us too. 

Best wishes for a wonderful new Year 2021!                                                                                                                           Fred Tumwebaze 

January 

2021

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by January 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Christmas Party 2020 
Our friends at Omega pulled off a great party for the kids.  If anyone tried to send a 
Christmas card and had it returned, you are not alone.  We at REACH USA have 
been experiencing this ourselves.  We will try to alert you when the postal service 
in Uganda returns to normal.  Thanks for your patience with that.  It is expensive to 
mail things, therefore a greater disappointment to get it returned.  We are sorry if 
you had that happen.  The next newsletter will be your end of year statement for 
2020.  Thank you for your amazing faithfulness this year.  Fred has always said 
Americans are the most generous people in the world.  God Bless You all.  You 
have touched the hearts of the volunteers here at REACH USA through this 
difficult year and we wish you a VERY BLESSED AND HAPPY 2021!! 
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